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Submission: Solar owners deserve a fair feed-in tariff. We have put our money where our mouth is and provided the grid with
some much needed relief especially on those hot sunny days where a/c loads increase demand. The retailers should be paying
us our fair share considering they are making a profit on the power we are generating, over 400% in peak times!





